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Planning application refused

After many years of planning our application to We are sure that many of you will be disappointed by
redevelop the Sutton Estate was submitted to the this decision foo.

Planning Officers at the Council almost a year

and a half ago. The Planning Officers reviewed Our next step is to review the comments from the

our application in detail and then made their Committee and for our Board to consider and agree
recommendation to the Planning Committee. on what to do next. This is an important decision and
Unfortunately their recommendation was to reject one the Board will need to take time to consider. As
the application and at their meeting on the 15th soon as the Board has made their decision we will let
November the Planning Committee agreed with their you know, however we don’t expect this will be until
recommendation to refuse our proposals. the New Year.

We are deeply disappointed by this decision as we In the meantime we would like to thank you all for
had worked long and hard with all of you and the attending the consultation events and sharing your
RBKC Planning Officers to submit proposals that would ideas with us; reading Chelsea Chat; attending our
provide you with good quality new homes and that road trips to visit other schemes and most of all for your
took into account the views of the Planning Officers. patience through what has been a very long process.

Contact us if you have questions

If you have any questions about the
committees decision, please do drop
in and see Natalie or Alecia at the
Estate Office on Thursdays between
10am and 12pm or give them a call
on 0300 100 0303.

Pictured: Far right Natalie Down;
Left Alecia Miller.
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